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Stony Brooks New Social Platform
CAMO, the new platform for only Stony Brook Students to 10X their college experience

On April 10 2021,CAMO, the new social platform for Stony Brook students, will
be open for a select few Stony Brook students. The platform has been getting
flooded with tons of users who have signed up to be part of the initial launch, but
the team has decided to cap the total users to only the first 100 for the initial
launch.

On April 10 2021, we plan to SHARE a link to everyone who has signed up for
our mailing list. However, only the first 100 users will be able to join, so don’t
miss out.

YOU CAN CHOOSE ONE OF SIX OPTIONS

● Debate
● Gossip
● Would You Rather
● Make A Friend
● Confess
● Empathize

The BEST part is you are Anonymous

● You get placed into a chat with two other students
with similar interests, each chat has a unique prompt.

● If your enjoyed your quick two minute conversation,
you can move into a permanent chat and continue your
conversation.


